
Thunder Over The Indian River 
Cornhole Tournament Sponsorship 

 
The Port St. John Community Foundation has teamed up with Greater Titusville 
Renaissance and together, we are bringing back Thunder Over the Indian River 
to our community for 2019. 
 
Thunder Over the Indian River, is our Independence Day celebration for Port St. John and 
surrounding communities.  This event is planned, organized, and hosted in-full by a non-profit, 
volunteer committee, formed by Port St. John residents. 
 
We intend to continue this tradition for years to come and are asking for as much support as 
possible.  We hope that you’ll find it in your heart and budget to join us in bringing the best 
fireworks show in the state to our community.  
 
We are hosting a cornhole tournament in association with the Florida Cornhole League and 
Beef O’ Brady’s.  Please join us to participate in the event or consider making a tax deductible 
donation payable to: GTR / PSJ Community Foundation.  

Event Date: Saturday, June 1, 2019 

Event Time: 11:00 am (bags fly at noon) to 6:00 pm 

Event Location: Beef O’ Brady’s – 3745 Curtis Blvd, 32927 

$10 Blind Draw / Double Elimination ● $2 Bounty ● 50/50 ● Airmail Challenge 

PLUS – 10% of ALL restaurant sales will be donated to Thunder Over the Indian River 

 
If you have any questions, please contact us via PSJCommunityFoundation@gmail.com.    
Mail completed form and payment to: GTR / PSJCF, PO Box 472, Sharpes, FL  32959-0472. 
 
Don’t forget to bring the family, friends, co-workers and neighbors out on Saturday, July 6th and 
enjoy some food, fun, music and the amazing fireworks show. 
 

Sponsor Name:   

Contact Name:   

Contact Phone:  

Contact Email:   

Amount Paid:  

Cash / Credit / Check #  

BOARD SPONSOR $100.00 (12 available) 

One board sign with company logo at one of the 12 boards during tournament. 

Visit us online for more event information – http://portstjohncommunityfoundation.com/ 

04/22/2019 


